
ANNOUNCEMENTS:  ​Thursday,​ ​March 12, 2020  
 
ADVISORY:  ​Mondays, Thursdays & Fridays we will be in our mixed advisories that students were in just 
prior to ACT prep,​ ​and grade-level advisory on Tuesday.  
 
Ripon College students and ​Blue Mountain Project​ need your help.  We are collecting new and gently-used 
school supplies for the children of rural villages in Jamaica to get ready for their upcoming school year.  There 
is a donation box in the office for any donations.  Thank you for your help. 
 
Ripon College Volleyball Team is hosting a ​volleyball clinic​ on Saturday, April 4.  If interested, please pick up 
a brochure in the office.  
 
Wednesday mornings: ​The Willmore Center at Ripon College will have court time reserved for  
high school tennis players​ ​and their families each Wednesday morning from 7:00 am to 8:00 am. 
 
Boating Safety Classes​ are being offered this spring to educate students about this fun summer recreational 
sport. The class is available for children 11 and older and will be held at Ascension Mercy Medical Center in 
Oshkosh & Ascension St. Elizabeth Hospital in Appleton. ​Click here for information​. 
 
 
Student Services Information 

If you would like to set up an ​appointment with a counselor​, please see Mrs. Leverance in the ACP office 
(across from the auditorium) and she can set up an appointment for you. 
 
Upcoming College/Military Visits 
Please sign up here 
 
 
Club Schedule​: 
 

Friday, March 13, ACTIVO GSA Science Club 

Monday, March 16, SPRING BREAK - NO SCHOOL 

Friday, March 20, SPRING BREAK - NO SCHOOL 

Monday, March 23, FBLA German Club  

Friday, March 27, FFA Key Club  

Monday, March 30,  Multicultural Art Club Student Council 

 
 

http://www.ripon.k12.wi.us/schools/high/boatclass.pdf
https://www.ripon.k12.wi.us/schools/high/boatclass.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GDBmVjQf5RlBoS8cHZGEjMQSQTC6_jinFg-oclXExm0/edit?usp=sharing


Please note the following: 
 
EVERY HOUR:  ATTENDANCE REMINDER - please key in attendance EVERY hour, including 
advisory. 
Please check your email daily as that is how we communicate with you. 
 
Due to safety protocol, the exterior doors will not open until 7:30 am on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays 
and Fridays.  On Wednesdays, the exterior doors will open at 8:30 am.  
  
High school students should not enter through the middle school.  
Students SHOULD NOT OPEN ANY DOORS for other students to enter. 
 
Students who drive to school  ​MUST have a parking permit​ (stop in the office to purchase one).  
Students should park in the west and south lots. 
 
IT NOTE​:​  ​ You must have your power adapter with your Chromebook in order to receive technical support 
from the I.T. Department.  Thank you! 
 
(Early dismissal today:   ​GO TIGERS) 


